
 

For Local 8 Members at Willapa Harbor Hospital 
May 10, 2023 

   

Reminder: OPEIU Local 8 Representatives at Willapa Harbor 
Hospital Tomorrow 
 
Come meet your Union Representatives, Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz and Tara Powell on 
Thursday, May 11th from noon to 2pm in the conference room. Come say hello and 
bring any information we should have to negotiate the next contract.   
 
Sign up for Text messaging: 
We will send a text message once we arrive tomorrow.  Make sure to sign up for text 
messaging to be notified.  
 
Click here to sign up for text messaging. 
 
If you have questions, please let us know.  Your Union 
Representatives are Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz, 206-441-8880 ext. 140, 
Jesse@opeiu8.org or Tara Powell, 206-441-8880 ext. 106, 
Tara@opeiu8.org. 
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